Jely 16, 1953

Mr. R. K. Spurrier

Qil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Spurrier:

I am enclosing the plat and waivers of the offset operators
that you requested in your letter of June 4, 1953, to Mr. Emery C.
Arnold. These waivers are necessary for the approval of our Notice
of Intenti»on to Change Plans on the No. 2 Yager Pool Unit in the NW /4
of Section 6, Township 30 North, Range i1 West.

If there is any further information required on this matter,
please advise.

Yours very truly,

W. T. Hollis
Production Superintendent

cc: Mr., Emery C. Arnol«j/
P. C. Box 697
Aztec, New Niexico
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